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Dear Friends, 
  
Greetings to you all in the Name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. We are well here 
in Juba and trust that all of you too are well. Thanks be to God who always leads us to 
victory through our Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
Last week the Lord provided me with two opportunities to minister in two different 
denominations. On Wednesday the Pastor of Living Word of God Church asked me to 
speak in their Women's Conference. I spoke on Forgiveness and Reconciliation. It was 
very nice.  
 
On Friday the Bishop of Africa Inland Church asked me to speak in their Pastors' 
Workshop of the Diocese. I spoke on Church Management. It was also good and the 
Pastor's appreciated it very much. I thank God for serving Him in other churches as 
well. 
 
Attached are some of the photos. 
  
Nikolao & Tabita Vuni. 
 
 
 


